
 
January 8, 2025 

 
9200 Basil Court 
Largo, MD 20774 

 
THE BOARD OF LICENSE COMMISSIONERS MET IN ADMINISTRATIVE 

VOTING SESSION: 
 

PRESENT:    
Oretha Bridgwaters-Simms, Chair 
Armando Camacho, Vice Chair 
Tammie Norman, Commissioner 
Dennis Smith, Commissioner 
Jason Deloach, Esquire, Counsel 
Terence Sheppard, Director 
Alecia Hughes, Assistant to the Director 
Robert Clark, Chief Liquor Inspector 
Cristian Mendoza, Deputy Chief Liquor Inspector 
Patricia Bell, Administrative Manager 
Keyanna Little, Administrative Aide 
Katrice James, Administrative Aide 

 
In the matter of t/a JB Atlantic Restaurant & Grill, the Board reviewed an alleged 

Other than a Wholesaler violation. 
Mr. Camacho moved to show cause the establishment and approved by unanimous consent. 
 

In the matter of t/a The Union, see letter dated December 6, 2024, regarding notification 
of the security interest agreement between the establishment and New Carrollton Multi-Family I, 
LLC. 
The agreement was deemed legally sufficient by the Board attorney and approved by unanimous 
consent. 
 

In the matter of t/a Grace’s (located at 10531 Martin Luther King Jr. Highway #300, 
Bowie, MD 20720), see letter dated December 19, 2024, regarding notification of the security 
interest agreement between the establishment and WesBanco Bank. 
The agreement was deemed legally sufficient by the Board attorney and approved by unanimous 
consent. 

 
In the matter of t/a R.J. Bentley’s Restaurant, see DSCO application regarding the 

death of a licensee, John Brown III.  
The Commissioners approved the DSCO application by unanimous consent regarding the death 
of a licensee, John Brown III.  
 

In the matter of t/a El Rancherito, see letter dated December 30, 2024, regarding a 
request to withdraw the Class B, Beer and Wine application that was approved by the Board on 
November 14, 2023. 
The Commissioners voted by unanimous consent to withdraw the Class B, Beer and Wine 
application that was approved by the Board on November 14, 2023. 
 

 
 



In the matter of t/a Hideaway, see letter dated January 3, 2025, regarding notification 
that the establishment has been closed since December 17, 2024, due to structural damage and 
will update the Board on an estimated re-open date. 
The Commissioners has noted that the establishment has been closed since December 17, 2024, 
due to structural damage and will update the Board on an estimated re-open date. 
 

Scheduled Meetings: 
a. January 28, 2025 @ 10am 
b. February 5, 2025 @ 7pm  
c. February 25, 2025 @ 10am 
d. March 12, 2025 @ 7pm 
e. March 25, 2025 @ 10am  

 


